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Class II Permissive Change Description 

 

Date: February 16, 2020  

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This is to request a Class II permissive change to FCC ID 2ALIR-DWETH101. 
 

The equipment is prepared for FCC re-assessment. This update adds an alternative antenna 
option with characteristics that improve installation flexibility. There are no changes to the 
printed circuit boards or enclosure. The only change is to the permanently attached UWB 
antenna. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Signatory 

 

 

 

 

Mike Ciholas 
President 
 

 

Nuncihn


